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Public Health Division 

Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor

July 30, 2025 
 
Rick White 
Mountain View Co-op 
34395 SE Duus Rd, Site M 
Estacada, OR 97023 
 
Re: Storage Tank (PR#171-2024) 
 Mountain View Co-op (PWS ID#01125) 

 Final Approval 
 
Dear Rick: 
 
On July 29, 2025 our office received confirmation that the above project was completed 
according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the July 29, 2025 conditional 
approval letter. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the storage facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please feel 

free to call me at 503-939-1322 or email me at keith.male@oha.oregon.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Keith Male, PE 

Regional Engineer 

Drinking Water Services 

 

cc:  Julie Wray, DWS 

 Joel Ferguson, REHS, Clackamas County Health Department 
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